
                                                                         Westchester Corvette Club 

           April 11, 2023, meeting minutes 

Attendees, Anthony DeGrande, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Rich Dolce, Bob Giglio, Dennis P. 
Pennino, , Anthony Ferrara, Mario Alberto, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Ralph Raiano, , Bob Ricci, Peter LoPresti, 
Rich Morgante, Art Templeton, George Ulley, Dennis Tedesco, Joe Sparono, Jim Theiss, Mattheu Giucn, 
Jim Miller, Carmine Gizzo, Wayne Latraonco, Rob Bellio 

Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order at 6:00pm and opened by reviewing the previous minutes.   

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Treasurer:  Rich Morgante reported a balance in the account in the amount of $3,295.17  

Dennis Tedesco reported on up-coming cruise outings:  April 23rd C1 run to Reinbeck, Saturday 
June 3rd Chicken run (Wrights Farm).  Tuesday April 18 or Thursday April 20 Red Rooster in 
Brewster.  Dennis will send out a notice to confirm dates and other particulars for these events.  
 
Rich Sarcone reported that our spring car show is in peril since the Auto Center decided, last 
minute, not to host the event with no definitive reason for doing so.  We are looking at other options, 
FDR Park, Elks Lodge and the former Pepsi location.  Each has its own draw backs.  Time is short 
and the possibility of not having a show this spring may be a reality.   
 
Rich Dolce reported on Carlyle. If you are interested in joining other members in guaranteed parking 
right next to our reserved tent please let Rich Dolce know.  There are only 4 spots left at only 
$76.00.  

 
Anthony DeGrandi Reported on Corvettes Across America.  This is an event where corvette 
enthusiasts start at various locations across the nation and converge on the corvette museum in 
Kentucky.  This event takes place once every five years.  The next will be held August 29 (Labor 
Day weekend) 2024.  Anthony had the good fortune of speaking with one of the organizers of this 
grand event.  One of the starting points is at Carlyle and is right at the conclusion of the annual 
corvette show.  This makes it quite convenient.  Anthony will have more info as time draws closer. 
 
Since there was no old business and no new business Rich Sarcone called for adjournment.  Rich 
Morganti second. 
 
Meeting closed at 6:46PM 

       Our next meeting is scheduled for May 2, 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, Scarsdale.          

 
 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


